March 9, 2006
Ms. Loretta Johnson
2914 Columbia River Road
Nespelem, Washington  99155

Re:
CenturyTel’s Petition Regarding Your Line Extension Request,
Docket Number UT-060369 

Dear Ms. Johnson:  

I am writing to tell you about an opportunity to express your viewpoint to the Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC).

By now you should have received a copy of the petition filed with the UTC on behalf of CenturyTel earlier this week.  
You can comment on this matter and your views will be taken into account when a decision is made. You may:

1. send us your written comments by Friday, March 31, 2006, or

2. appear in person at the meeting where the Commissioners consider the matter, or

3. call in from a convenient location to our teleconference bridge line.

If you have any questions about this process you may call Tim Zawislak at (360) 664-1294, or 
e-mail him at <tim@wutc.wa.gov>.

Sincerely,

Tim Zawislak








UTC Regulatory Analyst
cc:
Calvin K. Simshaw, Associate General Counsel, CenturyTel

Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary, UTC
